
GOVERNMENT OF KERALA
Office of the Commissioner for Entrance Examinations
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Telephone: 0471 - 2525300 

NOTIFICATION

ALLOTMENT/ADMISSION TO PG MEDICAL COURSES-2024
Application submission facility re-opened and Last date Extended for

Rectifying Defects
In continuation to this office Notifications dated 05.01.2025 and 07.01.2025,
it is further notified that the online application submission facility for PG
Medical courses and DNB (Post MBBS) courses will remain open till
13.01.2025, 5.00 PM. The last date for rectifying defects in the
application/documents of already applied candidates is also extended to
14.01.2025, 12.00 PM. Candidates are advised to refer the Prospectus for PG
Medical 2024 and the Information Bulletin for admission to DNB Courses,
as the case may be, and the earlier Notifications given on the official website
of the Commissioner for Entrance Examinations, www.cee.kerala.gov.in.
They are advised to regularly visit the website of the Commissioner for
Entrance Examinations for updates.
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